Stockbridge-Munsee Tribal Historic Preservation

Arvid E. Miller Library Museum Extension Office
N8510 Mohheconnuck Road 86 Spring Street
Bowler, WI 54416 Williamstown, MA 01267

March 3, 2022

Andrew Dangler

Biologist/Senior Project Manager

Upstate New York Section

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

US Army Corps of Engineers, ATTN: CENAN-OP-RU
1 Buffington St., Bldg. 10, 3rd FI. North

Watervliet, NY 12189

Via email only

Re: Port of Albany Expansion Project, Town of Bethlehem, Albany Co., NY
SHPO #18PR07273 /21PR04693

Dear Mr. Dangler:

I am writing regarding the aforementioned project as part of our continuing Government-to-
Government Section 106 consultation.

In review of the project’s designs and the additional visual and audial assessments, Stockbridge-
Munsee Community feels that its cultural resource concerns have now been satisfactorily
addressed.

Our determination is that the Port of Albany project will have No Adverse Effect to Historic
Properties. No further consultation is required unless the designs should change further.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our office.

Respectfully,

BHorsllay-

Bonney Hartley
Tribal Historic Preservation Manager
Stockbridge-Munsee Community

Cc: John Eddins, ACHP Via email only

Jessica Schreyer, NY SHPO via email only

David Witt, Charles Vandrei, NY DEC, via email only

Robert Leslie, Town of Bethlehem, via email only

Megan Daly, Port of Albany, via email only

Steve Boisfort, David Rosa, Jordan Tate- Mc Farland Johnson, via email only

(413) 884-6048 Email: thpo@mohican-nsn.gov



